Maine says No to FAST TRACK

We, the undersigned people of Maine, are deeply concerned about efforts to Fast Track trade deals that would undermine
American jobs, food safety, health and Internet freedom and devastate the environment. The expired Fast Track mechanism must
not be revived and pending “Smart Track” trade authority legislation, must not become Fast Track in disguise.

Maine Fair Trade Campaign PO Box 2493 South Portland ME 04116 sign our petition on line www mainefairtrade.or:
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